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Hello!

It has been another great week in school this week. Year 3 have loved getting into their Roman Learning
Adventure with a special visitor on Monday, Year 6 really enjoyed their First Aid day on Tuesday and
Year 4 have been getting into their Forest School sessions linked to the Vikings. Everyone has worked so
hard this week and it has really paid off in their learning. It was a pleasure to spend time with the
School Councillors and their Deputies earlier this week when they were told obout an exciting
opportunity that they could apply to get involved with, which involves being trained by the Wellbeing in
Mind Team to become Wellbeing Ambassadors. | have already received lots of completed application
forms from very keen children.

| hope you all manage to stay warm this weekend and enjoy some time together.

Mrs Kerr

Health & Safety and Safeguarding
¢  Please could we ask that parents / carers come closer to the doors that you are collecting your

children from at the end of the school day. This is so that the children can point out to the staff
who is collecting them more easily and we know that the children have gene to the right person.
Please could we ask that parents / carers do not let younger siblings play on the large
equipment on the field at home time. It can be slippery at this time of year and there are no
staff around te moniter the children playing on it.
Thank you.

Improving our School

This week, we have continued with our actions towards improving outcomes in Writing. Our new
approach to Spellings has been launched this week. From now on the children will receive their new
spelling lists on o Friday or the following Monday. The spellings will be set via Spelling Shed which the
children have o log in to access. Each week the teacher will spend 3 sessions on teaching the spellings
in class and the children will complete their tests on a Friday. Each week the scores from the children’s
tests will be added up and the class with the highest average score will get to look after our Carr Star
Spellers award for the following week in their classes. Parents / carers can support their children by
learning / practising the spellings as often as possible at home.

Teacher Strikes
You will have seen in the press coverage that a teaching union has announced some strike days for

their members. At this stage we are making plans for the days to ensure that the school can remain
open. Parents / carers will be informed if this position changes.

Reminders for Next Week
. We are locking for a new parent governor. Please take a look at the letter which was
sent home if you are interested in joining our Local Governing Board.

Dolce
From 1Ist April, the school meals price will be going up to £2.60.




Friday Coffee Morning

It is lovely to see parents / carers joining us for our coffee
morning on a Friday between 9am and 9.45am.

The Wellbeing in Mind Team would like to come along to the
mornings to meet our families and they have asked me to find
out if there are any particular themes that parents would find
useful for them to provide information / advice about. An
example they gave was sleep. If you can think of anything
which you would like advice about, please send me an email
using the udmin@curriuniunsuu’rhbunk.ucademy address and |
can share your suggestions with the team.

Thank you in advance!

Year 5 football opportunity at York High School

York High School are running after school recreational
football sessions at Energise, for any children in Year 5 who
may be considering attending York High from September
2024,

Registration is open now; places are limited and subject to
availability.

Parents/carers can find more information and a registration
form at the following link:

https://forms.gle/qlL 9HADdjdhtzgbdL7

Alternatively parents/carers can email
reception@yorkhigh.southbank.academy with the subject "Year
5 Football" or call our reception on 01904 806600.




Attendance

3H - 92.79%
3P - 92.20%
4A - 96.54%
4KG - 96.07%
4T - 97.14%

5H - 96.13%
5M - 9581%
6F - 98.67%

6) - 97.67%
6MW - 90.34%

Whole School:
95.37%

TTRockstars

Here is this weeks top 10!

Studio speed
7 days ago

Wannabe
Wannabe
Wannabe
Wannabe
Wannabe
Garage Rocker
Rock Star
Rock Star
Rock Legend

Unsigned Act

Rock Status

Emilia H
Finley 5
Phoabe T
Ronnie R
Sophie B
Rosie H
Ruby N
Amelie T.

Oiiver P

Alfie-Jay C.
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3H - ELEANOR C
3P - MALIK B
4A - LIAM S

4KG - DOTTIE H
4T - HOLLY B
5H - LILLY-MAE L
5M - BRAXTON M
6F - GEORGE B
6) - EDUARDO P
6MW - ISABEL K

MINNIE K 3P
MALIK B 3P
RILEY R 4A
DOTTIE H 4K
ETHAN S 4K

HARLEY N 5H

S) P5M

DYLAN ) 5M

RUBY N 6F
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3H - FREDDIE W
3P - ISLA B
4A - LOUIE W
4KG - FRANKIE D
4T - LUCAS C
5H - LILLY-BETH Y
5M - MERRYN H
6F - STANLEY T
6) - ELLIS W
6MW - JACK B




DAY CARE WHEN YOU NEED IT

BOOK 5 CAMPS WITH A £50 DEPOSIT

FGILITY J—

Mon 13th Feb
Tua 14th Fab
Wed 15th Feb
Thu 16th Feb

Fri 17th Feb

MINJAWARRIOR FUM
The kids

A a

* Mega-quick cricket * Rounders

* Dodgeba * Obstacle Course racing
« Dbstacle battlefield « Build your own obstacle
+ Block-tig COuUrse

= 4 Corner football Badminton

= Dbstacle dodgeba = Circuits

* Football » Egg and spoon

SAM TO 3PM £24.95
APM PICK UP ADD £5

Got a training day coming up? Get in touch let us

Know!

OD & REFRESHMENTS INCLUDED

10 PIEEEA

« Moughts and crosses
« Relay Racing

ts and crafts

A
* Ar
« Cricket

« British Bulldog




YORK CITY

York City FC Foundation
Warm Up Shirt Competition

YOE CITY

v York City FC Foundation & York City FC have partnered up to launch an exciting competition
»n for young people to design the front of York City FC warm up shirts that will be worn Pre Game
Saturday 25th Feb v Yeovil. During February, throughout the professional game, Clubs from
across many leagues will be supporting Football v Homophobia. York City FC have chosen this
fixture to celebrate and support our local LGBT+ Community, therefore we are looking for you
to design the pre match warm up shirts with this in mind.

We have supplied you with a blank template to create the Front of the warm up shirt the back
will be left as seen on the competition page. We are looking for schools and pupils to join in
and support the campaign.

Please ensure that all entries are submitted to community@yorkcityfcfoundation.co.uk
The Entry deadline is Midnight on Tuesday 24th January. Please include the following with

your entry, Childs Name + Age, Parents/Carers Name, Contact Number & Email Address.

Winners to receive a family ticket for the day of the game as well as the chance to have your
photo taken with one of the shirts beside the pitch.

FOUNDATION

School

#FVH2023

wardian Name




